
Whitehorse Manor Infant School   
Newsletter Tuesday 7th June 2022  

 
 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
Welcome back.  I hope you had an enjoyable half term break.  We have some exciting visits and trips 
planned over this half term.  Reception are having a visit from Zoolab, to support their minibeast topic. 
We are pleased to inform you that the Year One trip to the Horniman Museum has been rescheduled to 
next week.  Year Two are going to Morden Hall Park to support their science work looking at habitats.   
Please see the dates of key events on the reverse of this newsletter.   
 
Now the warmer weather is hopefully here to stay, please apply suncream prior to your child coming to 
school and send them with a protective hat on sunny days.  If you want your child to wear a baseball 
hat for sun protection, then it is school policy that this should only be a Pegasus baseball hat.  These 
are available to buy online via our website.  Other types of sun hat can be of your own choosing.  
Please ensure all hats, along with other school clothing, are clearly labelled with your child’s name.   
 
Class photos and whole school photo 
Class photos are taking place on Wednesday 15th June. Please ensure your child wears their full school 
uniform including their school cardigan or sweatshirt.  Children will not have PE on this day.  We are 
also having a whole school photo on Friday 1st July.  On this day, full uniform also applies and there will 
be no PE on that day either.    
 
Book Amnesty 
Please can everyone have a good look at home for any school reading books that you may have that 
need to be returned.  They have the school stamp inside.  There will be no questions asked if you have 
lots.  The important thing is that we get them back to restock our book corners. 
 
Punctuality and attendance 
The school opens at 8:45am to allow children to filter in from this time.  Any child who arrives after 
9:00am is late for school and must be brought to the office to be signed in.  Children should be 
collected promptly at 3:15pm by an adult who is known to us.  If anyone different is going to collect 
your child, please let us know. If your child is absent from school, please inform the office as soon as 
possible by phone or email  to whinfadmin@pegasusacademytrust.org.  Please note that if a child is 
absent due to vomiting, then they cannot return to school for 48 hours after the last bout.   
  

Contact details 
If you have changed your contact details, please let the school office know so we can update our 
records.  We have a school parent texting service so please ensure we have your current mobile phone 
details.   
 
You can keep up to date with news and up and coming events by keeping an eye on our 
website www.pegasusacademytrust.org 
 

       
Thank you for your continued support                       Sharon Russell (Head of School) 
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Some key dates  

Zoolab visit to Reception Thursday 9th June 

Mosque visit: Lilac Class Monday 13th June 

Yellow Class visit to The Horniman 
Museum 

Monday 13th June 

Mosque visit: Indigo Class and 
Purple Class 

Tuesday 14th June 

Green Class and Jade Class visit to 
The Horniman Museum 

Tuesday 14th June 

Class photos Wednesday 15th June 

Morden Hall Trip: Lilac Class Tuesday 21st June 

Red Class assembly  Tuesday 21st June 9:10am 

Science Workshop: Whole School Wednesday 22nd June  

Morden Hall Trip: Indigo Class and 
Purple Class 

Thursday 23rd June 

Blue Class assembly Thursday 23rd June 9:10am 

Orange Class assembly Tuesday 28th June 9:10am 

Yellow Class assembly  Wednesday 29th June 9:10am 

Jade Class assembly  Thursday 30th June 9:10am 

Whole School photo Friday 1st July 

Broadstairs trip: Year Two Monday 4th July 

Green Class assembly  Wednesday 6th July 9:10am 

Sports’ Day Monday 11th July 1:30pm 

Lilac Class assembly  Monday 18th July 9:10am 

Year Two disco  Monday 18th July 3:15-5pm 

Indigo Class assembly Tuesday 19th July 9:10am 

Purple Class assembly Wednesday 20th July 9:10am 

Last day of term Thursday 21st July 

First day of term Monday 5th September 
 


